
Town of Oakville  |  1225 Trafalgar Road, Oakville  L6H 0H3  |  905-845-6601  |  oakville.ca 

Memo 
To: Mayor, Members of Council 

From: Vicki Tytaneck, Town Clerk 

  Gabe Charles, Director , Planning Services 

 

Date: October 31, 2024 

Subject: Planning and Development Council October 15, 2024 - Item 6.2 Public 

Meeting and Recommendation /Report – Town Initiated Official Plan 

Amendments to Preserve the Town’s Protected employment areas per 

subsections 1(1.1) and (1.2) of the Planning Act – Additional Correspondence  

Comments 
The attached correspondence was received by the Town on Friday October 11, 2024 
and was not included in the package distributed to Council prior to the meeting however 
it will be incorporated into the town’s forthcoming employment review which will be 
undertaken in 2025 and there is no need to re-consider the Council-approved Official 
Plan Amendment at this time. 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Vicki Tytaneck, Town Clerk, 
vicki.tytaneck@oakville.ca or Gabe Charles, Planning Director 
gabe.charles@oakville.ca 
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